MAC

Meeting Minutes

November 3, 2011

At 7:30PM Doyle w. opened the meeting and introduced the officers.

New Members: Mike Ellison and Seth Dunn.

Observing Report: Paul R. reports a good turnout for the MAC Fall Cookout.  Alex M. had the solar telescope and there were approximately 80-100 people.  Everyone went home around midnight.  There was discussion about getting a carpool together for a trip to Karen’s in Patrick, SC.  She has a 30in Dob.  Jim and Paul went to Jane’s Saturday. It was a good night with some fuzziness.  They could still see some summer objects. A magnitude 8.1 comet was hit by a coronal mass ejection and is no longer visible.  Joe B. and some neighbors saw a good pass of the ISS last Saturday night.  Hubble had a good pass with two flares at magnitude zero.

Outreach: Paul R. said there would be an outreach at Vista Lights two weeks from tonight.  Tom F. will have parking set up for MAC.  Details available within the next couple of weeks.  Some schools rescheduled until next month due to the rain.

Treasurer’s Report:  Charles Hite reports a balance of $1464.78 in the MAC account.  There will be checks written for the cook out and raffle items.

The Christmas party will be December 1st at Grecian Gardens.  Be there and be ready to order at 7:00PM.

Print:  Race to The moon by Charles H.

MAC business cards by Joanna Huggins.

Dr. Varsha Kulkarni presented the main program.  Her topic tonight was “Lives of Stars”.

Charles is accepting membership dues tonight.

Thanks to Will J. for refreshments.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:20PM and refreshments were served.

